
Kimberley Sonderegger 
 

I grew up in Tucson and am very familiar with the Santa Ritas and the area the mine would alter. I
urge you to reject the proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. The proposed
permit, as it is currently drafted, does not ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a
minimum you must require the Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is
necessary so that the mine is truly accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment — without exceptions.


